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Cecelia Hartley 

From: Julie Fullingim on behalf of Sunset 

Sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 3:45 PM 

To: Cecelia Hartley 

Subject: FW: T~IPC and TYC 

From: Kimberly  
sent: Monday, November 24, 2008 1:05 PM 
To: Sunset 
Subject: TJPC and TYC 

.To Whom it May Concern: 

Staff Recommendation 1.1 Abolish TYC and TJPC and transfer their functions to a newly 
created state agency, the Texas Juvenile Justice Department, with a sunset date of2015. 

As a former Juvenile Probation Officer and current Juvenile Law Practitioner, I oppose the idea 
ofabolishing TJPC and combining services with the Texas Youth commission into one agency. 
Sincerely, 

Kimberly A. Butler, J.D. 
Attorney at Law 

Kimberly A. Butler 
Attorney at Law 

 
Fort Worth, Texas 76104 

 
 

THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS ELECTRONIC MESSAGE IS ATTORNEY 
PRIVILEGED AND/OR ATTORNEY-CLIENT PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL 
INFORMATION INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL(S) OR ENTITY(lES) 
NAMED ABOVE. IF THE READER OF THIS MESSAGE IS NOT THE INTENDED RECIPIENT, 
YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED THAT ANY DISSEMINATION, DISTRIBUTION OR COPYING 
OF THIS COMMUNICATION IS STRICTLY PROHIBITED. IF YOU HAVE RECEIVED THIS 
COMMUNICATION IN ERROR, PLEASE IMMEDIATELY NOTIFY US BY TELEPHONE. 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR ASSISTANCE. 

11/24/2008
 




